
Your child will no longer receive free school meals when they move to 

Year 3 unless you apply now and are eligible.  

 

You will save over £435 a year and your child’s school will receive extra 

funding to support your child with their learning.  

 

To be eligible for free school meals you must receive one of the following: 
 

• Universal Credit (up to £7,400 net  
earned income)  

• Income Support  

• Income based Job Seeker’s  
Allowance 

• Income related Employment  
and Support Allowance  

• Working Tax Credit 4 week run on  

• Child Tax Credit but no element of  
Working Tax Credit and have an annual 
income that does not exceed £16,190.  

Applying online only takes a few minutes and is  

easy. Visit www.suffolk.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals  

Year 2 parents - are you ready for September? 


